From: Bridget Galvin

Sent: 21 November 2016 17:13
To: Smith, Kristina
Subject: Proposed demolition of 10b Wavel mews nw6

Sent from my iPad The notice displayed is not much bigger than a postage stamp,
tied to a post on the opposite side of 10b wavel mews. Not cbvious to the general
public within the area ,this surely is an incorrect way to inform the immediate
residents of proposed works.

Yours sincerely

Bridget Galvin



